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After Notice of Inspection

It is recommended to pre-inspect 
your unit and report any deficiencies 
so they can be repaired prior to 
the inspection. If you see items in 
your unit that may be flagged for an 
inspection, alert your landlord. If your unit is clean and walkways are free 

of clutter, the inspector will be better able to 
access areas they must inspect and complete 
it quickly.

Report concerns outside of your unit if living 
in a multi-family building, such as in areas you 
use often (e.g., laundry rooms or walkways).

If present, secure any animals in the unit during 
the inspection.

Prepare Your Unit

See the Reporting Maintenance Requests 
job aid for more information.

Communicate with your landlord regularly and 
request maintenance when needed.

Ask your landlord if there are other building 
policies regarding the condition of your unit so 
that you can comply with the inspection and 
lease.

These can include: 

If you see a possible deficiency, notify 
your landlord immediately.

Pests, such as bedbugs or 
cockroaches

Broken or missing smoke 
alarms

Missing electrical outlets 
or switch covers

For Residents

Scan to see 
the NSPIRE 

standards

While you are not required to clean or prepare 
for an inspection, you can help the inspector 
complete it more efficiently if your unit is ready to 
be inspected.

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/reac/nspire/standards


© 2024 U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. All rights reserved.
Design and Content Development by CVR Associates, Inc.

Preparing
For An
NSPIRE Inspection

Reach out to your landlord 
or public housing authority 

(PHA) for clarification or 
review the NSPIRE standards 

for more information.

Still Have Questions?

Resident Responsibility
Families must maintain the condition of their unit 
according to their lease.

Plan Ahead
You may opt to be present for the inspection, but 
HUD does not require this if a property manager can 
enter your unit. Your housing authority, landlord, or 
property manager will give you advance notice of 
an inspection in accordance with your lease. HUD 
recommends this notice be at least 1 week before 
the inspection occurs, so you have time to prepare 
or be present, if desired.

Your lease may require things like:

Keeping the unit in clean and safe condition

Not disturbing other residents’ peaceful 
enjoyment of their unit

Disposing of all garbage from the unit

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/reac/nspire/standards

